January 5, 2015

241 King Charles Road
Columbia, South Carolina 29209

Governor Nikki Haley

Office of the Governor

Post Office 12267

Columbia, South Carolina 29211

Dear Governor Haley:

I'would like to extend my congratulations to you for winning your second term as Governor of South
Carolina. | would also, like to thank you for the opportunity to serve on the South Carolina Board of
Pharmacy as the Lay Member. Most importantly, | would like to continue to serve in this position on the
Board of Pharmacy. If there is anything else | need to do, to continue in this position, please let me
know. Any consideration given this request will be highly appreciated.

Wishing you continued success.

Sincerely,

Leo Richardson, Ph.D.
Lay Member S. C. Board of Pharmacy




